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We are glad to announce that all three proposals are funded at the requested
levels, i.e. 5000 Euro per team. The three projects are:

» Discriminating and Classifying in High-dimensional Spaces (ABS --
Theodoridis)

= Algorithms Design and Games for Location, Placement and Infrastructure
Leasing (COATI -- Zisimopoulos)

» Algebraic algorithms in optimization (GALAAD -- Emiris)

The projects were well described and tackled innovative and interesting
research problems involving different research and applications domains.
Research-wise, they all look good and promising. As the main goal of this call
has been to strengthen the ties between Inria and UoA-DIT, we felt that this is
accomplished well, since both new interactions are being initiated and older
interactions are moving forward with new initiatives.

We ask that all projects submit a 1-2 page report by July 2014 outlining the
outcomes and the benefits of these collaborations. Moreover, we also ask to
have some feedback (midterm report or email update) in May 2014.



